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March 30, 2023
The Honorable Kay Granger The Honorable Rose DeLauro
Chairwoman Ranking Member
House Appropriations Committee House Appropriations Committee
H-310, The Capitol H-130, The Capitol
Washington, DC 20515 Washington, DC 20515

Dear Chair Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro:

I am requesting $3 million in Community Project Funds to the City of Chattanooga for the Broad Street
Redesign. The Broad Street Redesign will provide improvements to the Broad Street Corridor in
downtown Chattanooga between the Aquarium and Martin Luther King Blvd. that will enable multimodal
use of the corridor as well as expand public outdoor space, including travel lane reconfigurations,
installation of bike facilities, improved transit stops, and sidewalk expansion. Broad Street is the heart of
downtown Chattanooga. It serves as a central gathering place for Chattanoogans and visitors from around
the world, and it is the heart of Chattanooga’s downtown economic activity. This project will reinvigorate
the Broad Street Corridor, drive economic development, and magnify the public spaces along this key
route. This project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes authorized by Section

23 USC 133 (b).

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.

Sincerely,

Chuck Fleischmann

Member of Congress
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